
 
*****IMPORTANT NOTICE***** 

 
New documentation requirement for all applications for building permits in 

neighborhoods with homeowners associations (HOA). 
 
A copy of the approval of your site/construction plans by the HOA Architecture Review Committee (ARC) is now 
required to be submitted with the application for building permit and required site/construction plans.   
 
Once a permit is issued by the town, it is subject to the refund policy in effect at that time.  Changes in plans will 
result in an additional plan review charge. 
 
Please refer to the Developer and Builder Handbook regarding this and other recent changes to the building permit 
application and inspection procedures.  The handbook may be viewed at Town Hall or on our website at 
www.taltytexas.com. 
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